Ian Gracie BSc MSc
Planning Officer
Development Management
Culture & Environment
London Borough of Camden

és Camden Mews
London NW1

5th November, 2015
Dear Ian Gracie,
2015/5583/P - Letter of Support for 35 Camden Mews

We write as a group with reference to planning application 2015/5583/P for the refurbishment and
extension of 35 Camden Mews, NW1.

Camden mews is characterised not as a ‘traditional’ mews but rather as a collection of
architecturally distinct dwellings built over a number of years. Each dwelling has an unique aspect,
be it in its relationship with the street, design or its materials.

35 Camden Mews is set back from the street providing a front garden rather than a rear garden
however, the existing building constructed in the 1980’s is of little architectural merit.

The proposed design seeks to enhance the building’s setting and transform its street elevation. The
front courtyard garden is maintained and improved and the additional storey steps back from the
boundary at the rear to minimise its impact on neighbouring properties.

We feel that this design would be a great improvement on the existing building and would benefit
the street as a whole. Please consider this letter of support alongside any objection you may receive.

Yours sincerely,
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